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From: JFaford@amwater.com
To: Russo, Jim; 
cc: amcdonough@amwater.com; 
Subject: Rate Request - EMC of St. Charles LLC
Date: Saturday, March 12, 2011 3:32:20 PM


Jim, 
 
EMC of St. Charles LLC is withdrawing its Rate Case SR-2011-0183 for 
consideration for a rate increase.  We expect to reapply at a later date. 
 
We thank you and your staff involved in this case for your consideration 
and look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
John Faford 
American Water Enterprises 
Finance Director - Contract Services Group 
Office: 856-359-2008 
Cell: 856-745-4058 
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